
Liverpool is like a big building site, with high profits
on contracts worth millions of pounds for
construction companies. Safety is of low priority.
Many of the jobs are going to casual contractors
whose workers who are easier to hire and fire.
Do we want a City of Culture or a

City of Carnage?
Meeting at the Casa
Hope Street, Liverpool

Monday 23 January 2006
7.00pm
Speakers:

Tony O'Brien, Construction Safety Campaign (CSC),
National Secretary

Roy Bleasdale, Chair, CSC, Merseyside
Sid Fenlon, Secretary, CSC, Merseyside

Prof. Steve Tombs, JMU Lecturer and Centre for
Corporate Accountability

Chair. Ritchie Hunter, Merseyside Hazards and
Environmental Centre

Sponsors:
Construction Safety Campaign Merseyside

Merseyside Hazards and Environmental Centre
Liverpool Trades Council

A JOB TO DIE FOR?


